
 

 

MEMORANDUM 

To: MCWD Board of Managers 

From: Renae Clark, Planner/Project Manager 

Date: April 11, 2016 

Re: Wayzata Lake Effect Signature Project Presentation 

Purpose:  

On April 14, 2016 Mary deLaittre, Project Consultant for the City of Wayzata, will present the final 

design concepts for the Lake Effect Signature Park which focuses on the redevelopment of Wayzata Lake 

front and Lake Street.  

 

Background: 

The Wayzata Lake Effect is a multi-year initiative to create a long term vison for the City’s Lakefront that 

began in 2012. The Lake Effect Signature Project is an initial phase of the long term vision, focusing on 

expanding the linear lakefront Signature Park that unites disconnected sites along the shoreline. The 

schematic design process for the Lake Effect Signature Project utilized a Steering Committee comprised 

of institutional leaders and elected officials including President White and a Technical Committee 

comprised of appointed members from jurisdictional bodies to provide technical expertise and included 

Renae Clark. Mary deLaittre will provide a project overview covering project goals, concepts, phases, 

schedule, programing and funding. 

 

Next Steps: 
The final public form as part of the Schematic Design process is Tuesday April 19, 7 PM as part of the 

Wayzata City Council meeting. 

 

Specific environmental review and permitting processes will be developed as part of project design. 

 


